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BUILDING FOR THE FUTURE
Dear Friends,

Thank you for making this another outstanding year for Staying Put in New 
Canaan! With your support, we were able to build on our mission to provide 
important services that help keep seniors living confi dently at home and 
engaged in our incredible community, including:

•  Hundreds of opportunities for fun and social engagement

•  Friendly volunteers of all ages to provide assistance and kindness, 
enriching the multigenerational fabric of the community

•  Safe and compassionate rides to doctors’ appointments, social events, 
and more

•  Community news and information about events impacting seniors

•  Referrals to trusted service providers for peace of mind for seniors and 
their families

•  Professional staff dedicated to providing assistance, information, and 
guidance to address concerns and resolve issues

•  Serving as a community resource for healthy aging

All this and more promotes aging well, helping New Canaan seniors stay 
connected to the community, and preventing loneliness and isolation.

This annual report provides highlights from the 2023-2024 year. We have more 
exciting developments in the works for this year and hope you will stay a part of it.

•  Join to take advantage of our services or mention us to a family 
member or friend!

•  Send us your email address to receive our monthly calendar of events.

•  Are you on Facebook or Instagram? Friend us or follow us!

•  Do you have time to make a difference? Volunteer with us!

Staying Put makes a signifi cant and meaningful impact in people’s lives. Your 
support allows us to provide important services to New Canaan seniors. Just 
as they depend on us, we depend on you, our generous donors and dedicated 
volunteers, to help us continue to grow with the needs of our seniors.

A remittance envelope is enclosed if you would like to donate, or you can 
visit us at stayingputnc.org to make an online donation. Your support is 
greatly appreciated. 

Sincerely,

Gina Z. Blum

Executive Director 
Staying Put in New Canaan

P.O.Box 484 
New Canaan, CT 06840

203.966.7762
www.stayingputnc.org
info@stayingputnc.org

Facebook 
Instagram

Helping older New Canaan residents live 
con� dently at home and stay engaged 
in the community by providing practical 
services and social connections.

Staying Put helps me 
stay in my home safely 
and I know I can always 
call and someone will be 
at the other end of the 
wire ready to respond to 
whatever my need is.” 

– Barbara

THE HOLIDAYS 
ARE APPROACHING
Looking for a gift for that 
special person who has 
everything? Consider a gift 
of membership to Staying 
Put for a friend or loved 
one—it offers so much. 

LOCAL POSTAL CUSTOMER



2024 Board of Directors

Staying Put’s financial 
condition remains healthy 
and stable. As a non-profit 
organization Staying Put 
in New Canaan receives 
no Town, State or Federal 
funding. Private donations 
provide the primary source 
of our funding. We  
thoughtfully and responsibly 
spend funds to provide 
services, assistance and 
meaningful engagement for 
the benefit of New Canaan’s 
older adults, allowing for 
continued independence  
at home, and social  
engagements in our  
community.

OPERATING REVENUE 2023-2024 

Contributions                           $388,869

Dues                                         $67,600

Fundraiser                                $55,148

Grants                                      $10,050

Programs                                 $4,013

Total $525,680

Our Finances

Our Staff
Gina Z. Blum, Executive Director
Robin Bates-Mason, Manager of Events &  
   Volunteers
Kate Brambilla, Manager of Member Services
Iryna Radiuk, Office Administrator

Peter Ziesing, President

Mimi Pitt, Vice President

Susie Catlin, Secretary

Paul Bamatter, Treasurer

Christine Dombrowski 
   Ayoub

Ray Boller

Sherman Bull, MD

Lyn Chivvis

Carrie Deane Corcoran

Tom Ferguson

Ken Gammill, Jr.

Doug Gillespie

Jim Hilboldt

Ralph Hills

Tracey Karl 

John Kerchoff, DMD

Diane Knetzger

Donna Simone

Tom Stadler

“Volunteering for Staying Put gives 
you a sense of community. It gives you 
the opportunity to personally look at 
how your small actions can help on a 
larger scale.” – Perry Kaiser

ANNUAL REPORT 2023-2024

OPERATING EXPENSES 2023-2024 

Salaries/Benefits                    $272,681

Programs/Member Events     $32,553

Rent/Utilities                           $30,269

Fundraising                             $26,674

Administration/Technology	 $17,627

Insurance/Accounting            $15,158

Marketing 	 $19,536

Total $414,498

OUR SUCCESSES 
THIS YEAR

 

Our Amazing Volunteers
Our trained and dedicated volunteers are 

neighbors helping neighbors.  
We couldn’t do what we do without them. 

Betsy Afragola
Charles Antin
Jane Armstrong
Cindy Bamatter
Paul Bamatter
Barbara Boccuzzi
Joe Bodak
Ray Boller
Betty Branch
Liz Burt
Susie Catlin
Patricia Chalian
Lyn Chivvis
Carrie Corcoran
John Corcoran
Paule Couture
Tanis Erdmann
Barbara Faris
Christen Farley
Tom Ferguson
Denise Gannalo
Rob Godzeno
Deborah Golden
Michael Golden
Joan Gray
Dorcas Hills
Peggy Hooker
Evelyn Jacobson
Angela Jameson
Mary Jawlik

Barbara Johansen
Judy Johnson
Perry Kaiser
Tracey Karl
Ruth Kelley
John Kerchoff
Susan Leeming
Peter Mason
Fanny Moran
Vicki O’Neill
Steve Orteig
Howard Palmer
Davi Paul
Joel Pelzner
Debera Prosek
Paul Richards
Sue Scannell
Mary Scott
Donna Simone
Margo Sisson
Kevin Stagg
Rita Stone
Eniko Szatai
Francie Thompson
Neil Wilson
Linda Wolfgruber
Peter Wyman
Mary Zara
Peter Ziesing

Organizations
National Charity 
League - Canaan  
Parish Chapter

New Canaan CARES 
Craft Club

New Canaan Girl 
Scouts  
Troop 50175 and 
50592	

New Canaan High 
School

SLOBS - Service 
League of Boys

Perry Kaiser was 
awarded the  
Community Spirit 
Award at New 
Canaan Community 
Foundation’s  
Volunteer  
Recognition 
Awards.

Communication and Visits
Keeping in touch with those who may be facing issues of  
loneliness and isolation.

Professional Service Providers
Trustworthy members-only vetted list of home service and repair  
professionals for hire.

Technology Assistance
One-on-one assistance in the home to troubleshoot issues for 
computers, televisions, cell phones and other electronic devices.

Help is a Phone Call Away
Caring professionals to turn to for help, information, referrals,  
counseling, support and personalized assistance.

Groceries and Errands
Grocery shopping, prescription pick up and other helpful errands.

Help at Home
Minor home repairs, changing ceiling light bulbs, moving heavy 
objects and more.

Social Events
Fun and enriching gatherings, excursions, and programs to be active 
and connect with others.

Transportation
Door-to-door rides within New Canaan and to local towns.

OUR KEY SERVICES  

assist seniors to age in place

Community Resource
Education, advice and referrals for healthy aging.

“Without Staying Put I don’t know 
where I would be, I use them nearly 
every week. It’s just the answer  
because I don’t drive.”       - Gayle     



OUR SUCCESSES 
THIS YEAR

Staying Put celebrated our

SWEET 16TH 
BIRTHDAY,

14 MILESTONE BIRTHDAYS, 
and birthday cards mailed to every 
member

1,636  
STAFF CALLS AND 
INTERACTIONS

 314 PERSONAL 
STAFF VISITS

1,997 2024 CALENDARS distributed 

COUNTLESS DELIVERIES and  
INTERGENERATIONAL CARDS AND CRAFTS to  
bring cheer including Valentine’s Day cards, 
Cookies, Springtime Tulips, Gingerbread  
Houses, and Holiday Poinsettias 

219 REFERRALS 
—to trusted service 
providers, including 
property and home 
maintenance services, 
for peace of mind

12 STAYING IN  
TOUCH NEWSLETTERS 
—mailed and emailed 
each month to  
communicate, and 
share information on 
important local and 
health related topics

26 COMMUNITY  
PROGRAMS— 
on important subjects in  
collaboration with our  
community partners 
Lapham Community Center, 
New Canaan Library, and 
New Canaan YMCA

ANNUAL 
MEETING 
October 11, 2023 —  
we reviewed Staying Put’s  
accomplishments, looked ahead  
to the coming year, and heard  
Dr. Edward Schuster present  
“Live to be Happy and Healthy  
at 110”.

11%
 OF MEMBERS  

ENJOY PARTIALLY OR FULLY 
FUNDED MEMBERSHIP—open 
and inclusive for all Senior 
New Canaan residents—
membership dues are never 
a barrier to joining

73 TRAINED VOLUNTEERS provided…

2,109 RIDES—safe and compassionate door to door 
rides within New Canaan, Stamford, Norwalk, Wilton, and 
Darien, Monday—Thursday 9am to 5pm and Friday 9am to 
1pm 

22,124 MILES traveled

BOARD AND STAFF developed 

STRAGEGIC PLAN  
moving Staying Put forward 

NEW DATABASE  
developed and implemented to better 
manage the organization

4 STAFF MEMBERS — 
dedicated and caring  
professionals who give  
assistance, information 
and guidance to  
address concerns and 
resolve issues, and who 
are there when needed

1,565 VOLUNTEER 
HOURS—hands-on service 
for rides, visits, grocery 
shopping, errands, tech 
support and helpful tasks 
around the home 

59 PERSONAL VISITS and

139 ERRANDS plus  
YOUTH VOLUNTEERS—assist with 
seasonal jobs like moving patio 
furniture, and making crafts and 
cheery greetings

111 EVENTS — social, educational and  
wellness programs 

1,278 ATTENDEES 

A variety of monthly events are offered—coffees, 
walks, cultural trips, dining out, speaker events, 
holiday celebrations, and more—there is truly 
something for everyone!



OUR DONORS
$40,000+
Dede and Jim Bartlett
The Albert L. Perry III Trust

$5,000 - $39,000
Anonymous
The Anderson Family Fund
Carol and George Bauer
Catherine and Matt Bishop
Ann R. Cohen
Lila H. Coleman
Daniell Family Foundation
Claire and Gary Daniels
M.L.E. Foundation
Sarah O’Neill and Barry Munger 
Eleanor O’Neill
The Spiros Segalas Charitable 
   Trust
Susan and Eric Sheinberg
Anne and Dick Ward 
Jane and Brian Williams 
Jo and Peter Ziesing

$2,000 - $4,999
Anonymous 
Betsy and Fred Afragola
Cindy and Paul Bamatter
A. James Bach and Vona Hopkins 
   Foundation
Elizabeth T. Branch
Peg and Sherm Bull
Carole Clarkson
Karen and Tom Ferguson
Serena and Doug Gillespie
Mary and Paul McEvoy Jr.
Gigi and David Priebe
Judy Schurman
Sarah and Bob Seelert
Stuart Higley Foundation, Inc.
Ensaf Thune
Trish and Rick Worden

$1,000 - $1,999
Anonymous
Barb and Jon Achenbaum
Chris Dombrowski and Tom Ayoub
Pat and Jack Billhardt
Susan and Bill Brock
Alice and William Burnham
Susie and Ross Catlin
Carrie and John Corcoran
Kelly and Dan DeFrancesco
Anthony Domino 
Gay and Ray Empson
Barbara and John Erdmann III
Tanis Erdmann
Karen Fraser
Alison and Christopher Gruseke
Jeanne Hart
Wendy and Jim Hilboldt
Margaret Hooker
Susan and Tim Jensen
Judy and Kam Kamerschen
Susan and Ned Leeming
Marcia Bull McCrum MD
Katie O’Brien
Vicki O’Neill and Thomas Kelly
Nancy and Mark Quigley
Rita and Herb Schaeffer
Pamela and Mark Silverman
Donna and Joe Simone
Kathy Auda and Peter Skaperdas
Marilyn Williams Smith
Jan and Tom Stadler
Kerry and Jed Stevens
Katie and Jimmy Stewart
Liz and Bill Taggart

$500 - $999
Anonymous
Tish Adair
Joan Behre
Judy and Dave Bentley
Betsy and Ben Bilus
Lawrence Brown
Patricia Chalian
Barbara and Rick Crolla
Barbara and Alan Donaldson
Diane and Doug Dooley
Sue and Bill Ewing
Ellen Gaw and John Emert
Rita and Sven Englund
Beth and Arthur Golden
Frank Grzelecki
Marc Harold
Phil Ives
Barbara Johansen
Tracey and Steve Karl
Faith and John Kerchoff
William R. Knobloch
Konidaris Family Foundation
Elizabeth and Chuck Kontulis
Janet Lanaway
Mary and Kevin Lydon
Sally and Alexander Lynch
Bill Malone
Catherine Manion
Siw de Gysser and Peter Martin
Sheila McMann
Tracy and Joseph Merrill
Melissa and Chappy Morris
Dan Odre
Oppenheim Schultz
Liza and Chris Pohle

The Pratt Family
Joan Rafferty
Janet Schmitz
Barbara and Sebastian Scripps
Jeanie and Jeff Shaw
Sara Smith
Geraldine and Nate Snyder
Sue and Dave Squier
Marge and Paul Stein
Barbara Stewart
Kathy and Dennis Swanson
Mary and Chris Swift
Julie and Fred Tufts
Linda and Jay Twombly
Denise and Bob Widen
The Queenan Foundation

$250 - $499
Anonymous (6)
James Arliss
Michele Ayoub
Linda and Charles Aysseh
Suzanne Beatty
Liz and Steve Burt
Paola and Jim Carey
Christine Chapin
Marsha and John Charles
Nancy Clark
Jane Cohen
Kathy and Rich Collins
Laura and Craig Costigan
Joy and Tom Cronin
Robert Curry
Alice and Eric Dalrymple
Robert DiPanni
Kip and Mike Farrell
Joan and John Ferguson
Mary and Frank Fetchet
Schuyler Field
Gayle Findlay
Sarah Finnie
Lea and George Gebauer
Nancy and Don Gilbert
Amy A. Gildea
Karen and Curt Gowdy
Carolyn Greene
Loni and Alan Haas
Suzanne and William Hale
Tracey and Robert Hamill
Sara and Dave Hunt
Andrea Ingalls
Joan F. Dionne Foundation
Linda Kelly
Penny and Rob Klatell
Anne-Marie and John Knight
Vicki and Christian Le Bris
Robin and Brian Leach
Mary Lee and Jim Lesko
Kay and Chris Linneman
Constance MacDougall
Deborah McIvor
Bonnie and Bob McNamara
Lisa and Scot Melland
Steve Monroe
Connie Ng
Jane and Jim Nyce
Carol and Joel Pelzner
Lynda Pescatello
Mimi and Larry Pitt
Harriet Plavoukos
William S. Post
Lois and Richard Sandberg
Catherine J. Seton
Mark Simone
Carrie and Joe Sindelar
St. Aloysius Parish
Sandy and Crosby Smith
Suzy and Alex Stewart
Gail Stewart
Susan Thorndike
Mara Thorpe
Earline Troeger
Jeffrey Urstadt
Jane B. Vanderzee
Kathy and Paul Weaver
Joan Wexler
Alicia and Bob Wyckoff
Lori and Steve Wyckoff

$100 -$249
Anonymous (5)
Paula and John Addeo
Kathey and Tom Albertson
Joan and Michael Allocca
Sue and Roy Anderson
Jane Arestia
Marjorie and Howard Aronson
Nancy and John Bemis
Susan and Peter Bergen
Erica Bergmans
Carol and George Blauvelt
Barbara and Gary Bloom
Barbara Boccuzzi
Eileen Boehme
Marilyn and Stan Bogacki
Pauline and Richard Bourgeois
Joan T. Brode
Anne Brownley
Peggy and Matthew Bud
Beverly A. Buonaiuto
Michelle and Michael Buscher
Dionna and David Carlson
Mary and Chris Cody
Eva and Denis Colacicco

Theresa and Ed Cosden
Paule Couture MD
Arun Daga
Gulestan and Farrokh Deboo
MaryAnn DeFelice
Jo Ann and Tom DeMartino
June and Bob DeMichele
Maria and John Desiderio
Wendy and Bob Dewey
Lucille and Gene Dunkin
Susan and Jim Dunning
Shelley and Bill Emery
Christina and Daniel Eng
Melissa and John Engel III
Karen and Rick Ericson
Sheila and Art Fitilis
James Ted Foster
Kitty and Paul Fowler
Georgene and Jack Frantz
Margie and Rob Fryer
Pamela and Kenneth Gammill, Jr.
Wendy and Howard Gidez
Jeanne Pflaum Gnuse
Trudy and Alan Goldberg
Carol and David Graham
Joby Gray
Paul D. Harbottle, DDS
Stephanie and Roger Heine
Kimberly and Bradford Higgins
Mary B. Higgins
Dorcas and Ralph Hills
Hobbs Family Charitable Trust
Kathy and Jeff Holland
Mary P. House
Deqiang Hu
Martha Hutter
Evelyn Jacobson
Joan Jaworowski
Margaret “Peggy” Jay
Betsy Jesup Handwright Gallery  
   & Framing
Carolyn Johnson
Meera and Arun Kapur
Sherri and Halvor Kielland
Diane Knetzger
Deborah and Glenn Koennecke
John J. Kriz
Francesca and Joseph Lacerenza
Janet Lebovitz
Sandy Lefler
J. James and Ruth H. Lewis
Lynne and Jeff LoRusso
Stella Lowry
Janice and Tom Luddy
Diane and Dean Maglaris
Maria and Marc Magliacano
Miyuki and John Mangini
Elizabeth T. Massey and  
   Ann M. Thurber
Martin McLaughlin
Suzanne J. Megrue
Robin and Bob Miner
Doris Molinari
Fanny and David Moran
Maureen and David Munro
Ceci Murray
Eric Musa
Virginia and William Martens
Barbara Miller
Mim and Kevin Moynihan
Riv Neiss
New Canaan Board of Realtors
New Canaan Service League  
   of Boys
Susie and Ken Ng
Ginger and Ken Novak
Anne and Howard Palmer
Eniko Szatai and Laszlo Papp  
Maggie and Harrison Pierce
Jeanne Piscitello
Catherine Pike
Jackie and Jake Powell
Penny and Dan Rashin
Amy Weber Reid
Margy and Walter Reilly
Michelle and Rich Riley
Taffy and Mike Rodell
Sheila Rosenthal
Elizabeth Rowley
Alice Runnette
Dina and Kevin Rusch
Sue Scannell
Dudley and Chris Schipper
Stephanie and Bill Scoon
Carolyn Scott
Shashi Shah
Faith Shepard
Margaret and Elliot Siderides
Sarah B. Simmons
Gloria and Steven Simon
Debbie and Doug Simpson
Mary H. Singh
Margo and Skip Sisson
Nell and Roger Smith
Terry Spring
Jill and Mickey Stayman
Anne M. Stein
Rita Marie Stone
Weezie and Bill Stoops
Angela and Herbert Sullivan
Nez and Peter Swanberg
Pat Thatcher
Frances Thompson
Richard Troy

Toddy and Tom Turrentine
Barbara Upson
Edward C. Vollmer
Catherine and Tom Watson
WMG Waznik Moseler Group
Gretchen Watkins
Ross Weiner
Barbara Wentzel
Deborah Wright
Penny and Bob Young

Up to $100
Anonymous (3)
Dede and David Beck
Helen Risom Belluschi
Mary Jane Bolin
Pat and Tony Calanca
Lyn and Beecher Chivvis
Judith Cyr Cody
Christine and Rick Croarkin
Janet D’Arcangelo
Lucy Dathan
Anne and Jim Davis
Michelle and Andre Dore
Lori Dunn
Susan Engel
Karen and Frank Elmasry
Gloria Flook
Sandy and James Gallagher
Jean and Alan Gorrie
Diane and Hank Green
Parry Grogan
Ingrid Hollinger
Karen and George Korner
Penelope Mardoian
M.E. and Chris O’Connor
Claire Perkins
Jeannine and Rich Phelan
Lauren Prial
Sarah and Charlie Robinson
Sara and Spencer Schubert
Judy and John Silvestri
Diane Sorcher
Valerie and Harry Stryker
Ellen Tackling
Susan and Douglas Walker

SUMMER SOIRÉE
BENEFACTOR
Betsy and Fred Afragola 
Anderson Fund
Friends of Staying Put

CHAMPION
American Industrial Partners
Another Friend of Staying Put
Thomas Ayoub and  
   Christine Dombrowski 
Bankwell
Brickley Law
Anthony Domino
Francos Wine Merchants
Hutchinson Tree Care  
   Specialists, Inc.
Karl Chevrolet Co.
Karp Associates Inc. -  
   The Karp Family
New Canaan Pharmacy
Walter Stewart’s Market
Waveny LifeCare Network

SUPPORTER
The Country Club of New Canaan
DEANE, Inc.
Hobbs, Inc.
Susan & Ned Leeming
New Canaan Foreign Car
Oasis Senior Advisors
Rita and Herb Schaeffer

FRIEND
Cross Private Client Insurance 
    (Rand)
Denise Gannalo, Realtor
Hoyt Funeral Home
HTG Investment Advisors
Karp & Langerman P.C.
Lampert, Toohey & Rucci, LLC
Lions Club of New Canaan
New Canaan Wine Merchants
Privatus Care Solutions -  
   Pat Kenny

MEDIA SPONSOR
Bedford & New Canaan Magazine

GRANTS
Exchange Club of New Canaan 
    Foundation
The Jeniam Foundation
New Canaan Community  
   Foundation
Rotary Club of New Canaan

GIFTS IN HONOR	
Joan B. Gray
Joanne Gray Phillips
	
Robin, Phoebe and Izzy Schuh	
Sandy and Crosby Smith

Tom Stadler
Kathleen and Randy Corbet

GIFTS IN MEMORY	
Kathleen Grogan
Cynthia Ackerman
The Ardizzone Family
Lois Benfield 
Geraldine Fager Fish
Billy Gamble
Nancy Goodall 
Anne and Bob Kistinger 
Janice and Jim Lucie
James Muschett
Carol and Bob Tarpey
Werner and Zarikos Family
	
Margaret Hebard
Anonymous
	
Herb Helle
Nancy Winship

Ruth Kelley
Tanis Erdmann
Margaret Hooker
Susan and Ned Leeming
Kristi Rogers

Ruth Lewis
Ruth Ferguson

Dianne and Spiros Segalas	
The Spiros Segalas  
   Charitable Trust
	
EJ Skinner
Joel Black 
Ragan Vincent

Pat Stewart
Joan B. Gray
	
Pat Stoddard
Candace J. Blackwood
Patricia Bradt
	
Julie Taylor
Candace J. Blackwood
	
Barbara and Robert Tolles
Amanda Tolles
	

Gifts received July 1, 2023 to June 30, 2024. We sincerely apologize for any omissions or misspellings in this listing, if an error has occurred, please contact us.

ANNUAL REPORT 2023-2024

Our second annual Summer Soirée was held at Waveny House on 
June 6, 2024. Generous sponsors ensured a successful event. 

Save the date for next year – June 5, 2025!

“I joined Staying Put basically 
because I want to stay put. I love 
this town; the people are great, 
the town is great, the neighbor-
hood is great, friends and every-
thing. I joined Staying Put for 
the ability to get assistance.” 

– Rodney

YOUR GIFT HELPS NEW  
CANAAN SENIORS STAY PUT
The majority of our funding comes from members of the New 
Canaan community. Generous neighbors like you help keep 
our doors open so we can take care of our older adults. Even 
if you think “I don’t need it yet”, there may come a time when 
you’ll be grateful that Staying Put is here. Won’t you please 
make a tax-deductible gift to help our seniors stay put?

We count on your donations to help New Canaan’s seniors. 
Please send your gift to Staying Put in New Canaan,  
P.O. Box 484, New Canaan, CT 06840, donate online  
at www.stayingputnc.org, or contact our office at  
203-966-7762 for more information, including making  
a donation of securities. 

Please consider including Staying Put in New Canaan  
in your estate plans. 

Staying Put in New Canaan is a non-profit 501c3  
organization and contributions are tax-deductible.

Summer Soirée Fundraiser

A big thank you to our donors for supporting Staying Put in New Canaan and allowing us to provide important services to New Canaan 
seniors, their loved ones, and the entire community. We hope we can count on you again!


